

NORTHBRIDGE TOWN CLERK

22 JUL -8 AM 10: 31

TOWN OF NORTHBRIDGE Playground and Recreation committee

6/15/2022 Meeting
Mike Proto, Mike Dempsey, Shawn Roby, James Gahan Present

Diane Metcalf town resident on call tonight. Discussed condition of Tot lot and status. She is concerned that there is only one sling and one slide available for families. She was wondering if the old NES playground equipment can be merged, and pieces moved over to make Tot lot more usable. She wanted to investigate grants, corporate sponsors and forming a committee of volunteer residents to find funding to improve Tot Lot. She mentioned having residents in the neighborhood taking turns mowing the lawn at tot lot. She was informed that we have slide and swing on order and awaiting delivery from Little Tikes. Also unsure status of old NES and what town will do with the property and playground equipment.

Reviewed Financial accounts

19 Chase Harris bills worth \$2900. Approved paying 4 to 0.

Mark to investigate the clarification of billing. New fuel surcharge starting in April with extra \$19-\$20 fee with each port of potty.

Will be meeting with project company with Play and Rec, softball, baseball, basketball to discuss what gets put out to bid. Meeting in August.

Question bid goes out in November and work beginning early Spring 2023.

Mike D discussed soccer goals up at high school and looking to remove old metal goals and they need to put cut up into smaller pieces prior to scrap metal company picking them up.

Discussed fall NYSA field requests. Awaiting other sports but field request should be ok as no lacrosse and other sports competing for field requests at the high school typically in the fall.

Next meeting scheduled July 14 th 8 pm